
INSURANCE 

The district requires each student participating in co-curricular activities to show proof of 

insurance coverage. If you have a family insurance plan that covers such an injury, you do not 

need to purchase additional coverage. Athletes will receive information regarding voluntary 

student health insurance in August. All other students will receive the at registration. 

This voluntary student health insurance is available to meet the insurance coverage 

requirement or to supplement existing health insurance coverage. This voluntary student health 

insurance is NOT sponsored by the School District and is available to parents at their own 

expense. The carrier for the voluntary student health insurance is a private organization and is 

not affiliated with Coos Bay School District in any official capacity. 


